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Subject Provost's Lecture: Lessons from Bosnia

To: All Faculty and Staff

Colleagues,

On Wednesday, May 12th, the Provost's Lecture Series will welcome His 
Excellency Mirza Kusljugic for its 21st event in a series on current 
global issues.  Kusljugic, Ambassador of Bosnia and Herzegovina to 
the United Nations will speak on "Peace Stabilization and Nation 
Building: Lessons Learned in Bosnia."  The program will be held in 
Lecture Hall 2 of the Wang Center and begin at 4:30 p.m. 

Please pass this information along to any students or members of the 
community you feel it may interest.

Thank you,
Robert McGrath, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic 
Affairs


